
Bridgewater Conservation and Inland Wetlands Commission
44 Main Street South, Bridgewater, Connecticut 06752

Approved Minutes of the Regular Meeting
Tuesday, June 17, 2014, 7:30 P.M.

Bridgewater Town Hall

Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Vice Chairman Lori Franklin. The meeting
was being recorded.

Roll Call and Designation of Alternates:
Present: Tom Seger, Lori Franklin, Strother Purdy, Eric Vikstrom, Vic Nelson, Jon Lindblom

Absent: Louise Marble (alt), Alex McNaughton (alt), Frank Sproviero

Minutes of the regular meeting held May 20, 2014.
L. Franklin made a motion to approve the minutes of the regular meeting held on May 20, 2014. E. Vikstrom
seconded. Unanimous approval.

Comments from the Public: none

Old Business:
1. Sunny Valley LLC., 98 Benson Road, land clearing. L. Franklin asked to move this item to the end of the
meeting because she expected Paul Symanski to be at the meeting.

New Business:
1. Young/Gumpper, 221 Christian Street, land clearing. Shannon Young and Valerie Gumpper were present
for this application. S. Young would like to purchase this property and would like to clear the property for
agricultural purposes. There is a brook that goes through the property. J. Lindblom and E. Vikstrom will be
case officers.

Old Business:
1. Sunny Valley LLC., 98 Benson Road, land clearing. J. Lindblom and E. Vikstrom recused themselves for
this application. The commission referred to an email from F. Sproviero concerning his site visit to this
property. He felt the result of the proposed project will be better than what is there. T. Seger made a motion to
approve the application. L. Franklin seconded. She was expecting a planting plan from Paul Symanski. T.
Seger, S. Purdy and L. Franklin were in favor. V. Nelson abstained as he was not present at the last meeting.

Enforcement:
1. The report from the Wetlands Enforcement Officer was received by the commission.

Procedural Matters: none

Other Business: none

Adjourn: L. Franklin made a motion to adjourn. E. Vikstrom seconded. Unanimous approval at 7:55 p.m.
The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Lois Carreira
Land Use Coordinator




